HOPKINS CHAPEL BAPTIST CHURCH
ORDER OF WORSHIP
Pastor Earl Roach
October 29, 2023

Announcements

Prayer

Call to Worship “A Mighty Fortress Is Our God” #8
“All I Have Is Christ”

Missionary Focus/Intercessory Prayer Ben Grindstaff

Special Music — Choir “Come to the Table”

Message Earl Roach

Ordinance of the Lord’s Supper

Hymn of Invitation “Jesus, Thank You”

Benediction

At the end of the service today, members of our Deacon Body will be at the
front of the platform should you desire prayer & counsel.

** In order to enhance your worship service with us today, we ask that
all mobile devices be set to quiet or vibrate.

If you are a first-time guest, we want to offer you a warm Welcome to
Hopkins Chapel Baptist Church. Thank you for joining us this Lord’s
Day. We hope you find your worship with us to be spiritually uplifting.
Please fill out the “Welcome” card on the back of the pew in front of
you. Hand your card to one of our ushers or the pastor. That is your gift
to us. Please see one of our ushers for our “Welcome Packet” which
contains information on the missions and ministries of our church.
Again, thank you for gracing our service with your presence today.
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» Ladies Book Study on Thursday night at 6:30-8:00 p.m.

From Keith Hocutt:
The main church plant that he and Joelle are working with in Ecuador
is in the city of Catamayo. They have received an interest free loan
that they have used to buy the property to put a church building on.
Construction on the building has started but funds for its completion
are running very low. Through a partnership with the school system,
they are assisting some of the poor and vulnerable in the town, the
result of which is that many of these families have started attending
their church services. They desperately need to finish the building, but
funds are limited. If you would like to help, you can give financially by
going to: https://worldventure.com/pproject/6485-902-mustard-seed-
church/
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We have some good reading material for November in the literature
rack in the hallway behind the sanctuary and in the Library. You will
find the monthly copy of Mature Living. All are free! Please help
yourself.

The November Newsletter is available on all the entrance tables.
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Hopkins Rural Fire Department will be having a Trunk or Treat
event on Tuesday, October 31st at 6:30 p.m. They are located at 8933
Fowler Road in Zebulon.
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Our next Pop-Up Food event is scheduled for November 2nd from

10:00 to 12:00 noon or until the food runs out. The volunteer signup
sheet is located on the board near the nursery (volunteers would be
needed 9:00 a.m. to 1:00 p.m.).
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The Annual Meeting of the North Carolina Baptist State
Convention is November 6-7 in Greensboro, NC. If you are an active
member of the church and would like to attend part or all of these
meetings as a messenger from our church, please see Pastor Earl. We
are allotted five (5) messengers from the church.



LOST & FOUND
Are you missing a jacket, sunglasses, drinkware, umbrella, etc., then
check out the lost & found box near the church office. If unclaimed,
these items will be donated.

OPERATION CHRISTMAS CHILD

You will find boxes with brochures/labels located at the office entrance,
the ramp side entrance and in the library. It is never too early for
packing a box! If you would like to donate items, you will find a box
near the church office for these items.

Collection Date: November 12, 2023
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YOUTH FUNDRAISER!
The youth are putting together a cookbook to raise money for a trip to
Camp in 2024 and would love your recipes. Please pick up a recipe
form and fill it out with your best dish. You can find these on all the
entrance tables, on the church website at hopkinschapel.com or see
Gina Bryant or any of the youth. Please place your completed form(s)
in the tray on the office table. Thanks in advance for your support.
Volunteers are needed to help in the nursery during worship service
on Sundays. Please note that all workers will need to pass a
background check. If you would like to serve in this capacity, please
see Susan Pierce.

Every Monday morning at 9:00 a.m., we have a season of prayer to
intercede for the church, its leaders, teachers, and outreach activities.
Please come and join us as often as your schedule will allow.
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October 2023 Ushers: Charles Blackley, Milton Bryant
and Tony Perry
Nursery Schedule Today: Janet Alford & Cindy Ellington
November 5, 2023: Jill Ferrell & Susan Pierce
Weekly Need for 2023/2024 budget $5,918.00
Offering October 22, 2023 $4,250.00
YTD — (Shortage) ($137.00)
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